
OCEANSIDE PHOTOGRAPHERS  
Minutes of General Meeting April 2nd 2014 

  
President - Shelley Harynuk    Past President - Kim Greig   Vice President - Vivienne Bearder 

Treasurer - John Groenhof    Secretary - Teresa Lange Kings  

Directors:  Education - Libby Lovis   Exhibitions -  Vivienne Bearder   Interim Program - Lajla Stevenson 

Membership -  Deb Kuzbik    Newsletter - Frieda Van der Ree   Data & Equipment -  Jack Harynuk  

Field trips/Assignments-Gail Courtice  !!
The meeting was held at the QB Civic Centre, East Hall April 2nd 2014. !
Attendance:  approx 75 members and  guests !
7:00pm:  The meeting was called to order by President Shelley. !
Guest Speaker: Lajla introduced John Critchley who gave an interesting and enlightening talk on Aerial 
Photography. !
Break:  8:10-8:20     !
Membership: Deb introduced 4 guests. Membership fees are due next month and are $36. A full count of 
club members will be available after renewals are complete.  !
Vice President/Exhibitions:   Vivienne reported on 
 the new Bayside exhibition and thanked those members involved in hanging it, the space is available 
again in May. 
Cafe Brie continues and will change soon; 
Arts Cafe will hold a club exhibition in November; !
Elections: Vivienne asked any members who were interest in joining the management team to speak to 
her. Someone to edit the newsletter and be the Assignment/Field trip director are needed. Shelley will take 
on the newsletter if there is no one else. !
Treasurer: John-there is $3370 in the bank. John will have a full report at the end of the fiscal year. !
Education: Libby (absent) The education meetings are well attended and the SIG meetings are going 
well. !
Secretary: Teresa no report !
Programs: Lajla has speakers for May and beyond with several club members to present slide shows. 
  
Field Trips coming up:  April-Heritage Forest with lunch at Lefty’s 



                                         May-Milner Gardens with lunch at the Shady Rest 
   
Assignments coming up: April-Painting with Light 
                                           May-Flowers !
Newsletter:  New director needed. !
Data and Equipment:  Jack-no report !
New Business: The club will try to hold a garage sale on the first Saturday in June to coincide with the 
Chartwell community sale. The purpose is to raise funds so that we can bring in speakers from further 
away and with greater expertise. 
  
Results for Assignment:  Soup Cans 37 submissions !
 B/W   
   3rd    Tuomo Jantunen    
   2nd   Roy Watts    Shelley Harynuk 
   1st     Michael van der Ree 
   !
 Colour   
   3rd   Gail Courtice    
   2nd  Michael van der Ree   Vivienne Bearder    
   1st   Wayne Duke   !
 Digital Art  
   3rd  Gail Courtice    Mary Watts   Brad Powell  
   2nd  Roy Watts     
   1st    Kevin McGuinness !
Thanks to Jack for the slide show    !
Field Trip Slideshow of : Demxx  !
Thanks to Richard. !
The meeting adjourned at  8:50 !
Minutes prepared by Secretary Teresa Lange Kings !!
       


